
15th December 2023

This week the children have enjoyed the new 

arrangement in place during morning and 

lunchtime breaks.  This has included the intro-

duction of Playground Pals—a groups of pupil 

leaders who support positive and purposeful 

play and engagement  .  With newly-zoned 

areas, and a wide range of equipment and 

activities for children to choose from, every-

one has taken responsibility for ensuring our 

playgrounds continue to be safe, calm and 

orderly spaces.  Well done to our pupil and 

staff community for making this happen!                                   

Mrs Jacki Keogh, Head of School 

Free Meals and Pupil Premium 

 
Did you know that if you are eligible 

for your child to receive free school 

meals and Pupil Premium Grant, you 

could benefit from: 
supermarket vouchers during school 

holidays and free places at Holiday 

Clubs— as well as concessionary 

rates for enrichment opportunities in-

cluding after-school activities, school 

trips and musical instrument tuition? 

 
For information including checking 

for eligibility and the Holiday and 

Food (HAF) scheme, please see fur-

ther details here 

Christmas Lunch 
 

Please book the Christmas dinner via 

ParentPay.  Please note that there is a 

different menu showing for this day,    

however if you book the meal for  

Wednesday 20th December, your child  

will receive the Christmas Dinner and not 

the one advertised. 
 

Christmas-Dinner-Menu.pdf 

(kenleyprimary.org.uk)  

 

Parental Consent 
Please click on the link below to com-

plete the parental consent form.              

This includes permission for photos, school 

website and social media. 

Parent Consent Form  

Clubs 
 

We have updated the school clubs sec-

tion on our website.   

Please see updated information here  

Please make a note of the dates so you 

know when the clubs will finish. 

Christmas Jumper/Festive Partywear 

Day 
On Thursday 21st December, children 

came come to school in a Christmas 

jumper or festive partywear.  We will be 

collecting donations on the gate for 

Save the Children.  You can also donate 

£2 via ParentPay.   

Safeguarding 

Because vehicles access the school 

car park up until 08:30 each morning, 

parents/carers are asked to closely 

supervise children while waiting for 

the school gates to be opened in this 

area or on the pavement outside the 

gates. 
Your cooperation is much appreciated. 

https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/FSM-PPG-Letter-8.12.2023-2.pdf
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Christmas-Dinner-Menu.pdf
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Christmas-Dinner-Menu.pdf
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Christmas-Dinner-Menu.pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/C5fx1aCRac
https://forms.office.com/e/C5fx1aCRac
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/clubs/
https://kenleyprimary.org.uk/clubs/


Birthdays 

this week  

 

There are no 

birthdays this 

week, but 

lots to come 

next week! 
 

 

 

Congratulations to  

Year 5 
for  achieving the highest attendance this week  of 

98.8%.  Our target for attendance is 96%. 

 

Key Dates for your Diary 

December 

20th  Whole school visit to All Saints Church, School 

 Christmas Lunch—menu on school website 

21st Class Christmas parties and Xmas Jumper Day 

22nd Last day of term—school finishes 

 at 2.00 pm 

            January 

8th School re-opens for pupils 

19th Y6 assembly to parents 9.05 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebration Awards 

Reception—All of Reception 

class for exceptional behaviour 

on the pantomime trip 

Year 1— Lyla & Kaia-Nisah 

Year 2—Jayden & Shenique 

Year 3— Henry & Lissi 

Year 4— Hannah & Millie 

Year 5– Jasmine & Chloe 

Year 6—Aaron & Toluwalose 

 

Head’s Awards 

Caitlin 

Tyler—Year 6 

Olive—Year 1 

Caidee 

Shemi 

Freya 

Ava B 

Punctuality 

The classes with the highest level of punctuality  

this week have been: 

Year 5 

 


